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15th May, 2020  
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Families,  
 
We are very aware that Remote Learning has been challenging and we are conscious of 
the strain this has put on the wellbeing of our entire school community. With this in mind, 
we have decided to schedule a ‘Learning Free Day’ for students, staff and parents on 
Friday 22nd May.  
 
Students working from home will not need to attend any video conferences or do any 
school work on this day and parents can relax knowing they don’t need to supervise any 
learning!  
 
If your child has been attending school during this period, we would appreciate it if you 
were able to keep them home on this day. If you are unable to make alternate 
arrangements, could you please advise the school by end of day Tuesday.  
 
This is our way of saying thank you and well done to everyone for the amazing work you 
have been doing. We appreciate all you have done and sincerely hope you take this 
opportunity to relax, refresh and enjoy a little ‘down time’ before we begin our transition 
back to school. 
 
Kind regards, 
Narelle Gallagher 
 
 


